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Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21 St. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20581

Reference File #2015.02

Proposed Price Limit
Revisions/Agricultural and Metals
Contracts

Dear Ms. Webb:

By letter dated May 25, 2000 the Chicago Board of Trade (CBOT®) submitted proposed

regulation changes to revise daily price limits in CBOT Agricultural and Metals contracts
(CBOT Reference File #2015.01).

The CBOT hereby requests a 30-day extension of the review period concerning the
referenced proposal to allow additional time for comments by interested parties.

Sincerely,

Paul J. Draths
Vice President and Secretary

cC: Frederick V. Linse, Division of Economic Analysis

141 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, Hinois 60604-2994
312 4353500



